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Comments: I stand firmly against allowing motorized bikes on non motorized trails. The idea that this is the only

way for elderly and disabled people to access our public lands is a non-starter. That is what our motorized roads

and trails are for. Trail are given non-motorized designations to protect the quality of experience and remoteness

of out public lands. I understand the frustrations felt by someone who formerly was able to access the

backcountry by human powered means and now due to age or disability is no longer able. However should the

passing of time mean we change the rules to accommodate you? The reason you fell in love with non motorized

areas is the same reason we should allow the coming generation to experience them as they were designated.

Don't rob the next generation of their remote backcountry experience because you want to be able to ride your

motorized bike to the top of the mountain so you can relive your glory days. You had your turn now pass it on. 


